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Annotation 1: Cameley Parish Council response

Bath and North East Somerset

Personal Details:

Name:

E-mail:

Postcode:

Jenny Howell

Organisation Name: Cameley Parish Council

Feature Annotations

Map Features:

Comment text:

At the September Parish Council meeting dated 13th September 2017, Cameley Parish Council considered the consultation regarding the Electoral Review of
Bath and North-East Somerset warding arrangements. The Parish Council resolved that it was their request to ensure that the current parish and ward
boundaries and number of Parish Councillors remain the same and wish to maintain the status quo as in 2017/18. Jenny Howell, Parish Clerk on behalf of:
Cameley Parish Council
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